
November 4-8, 2024

We are now into the month of November. The weather is getting colder so please be
prepared! Thank you to everyone who met with me this week for conferences! Here is
news for the week:

★ Reminders:
○ Reminder that we are supporting our WELS mission in the UK/London. We

will have a presentation soon in chapel.
★ Social Emotional Curriculum

○ Starting this month we will be focusing on memory and critical thinking.
Please see the parent sheet I have sent home with information useful for
home.

★ Veteran’s Day
○ We will be having a special Veteran’s Day service on Monday, November 11th

during our chapel service. Chapel starts at 8:00am. The Veteran’s Day
service will start around 8:30am.

★ Food Drive
○ This was the end of our first week of the food drive. Thank you so much for

your overwhelming support and for teaching your children about the joy of
helping others. We are continuing to discuss how the food drive lets our
light shine as a class. This will continue throughout November.

★ Here’s what we will be learning this week:
○ Social Studies we will be studying maps.
○ Math we will do subtraction, counting backwards, and measuring in

nonstandard units.
○ Christ Light we will learn about some of Jesus miracles.
○ Superkids we will learn the ER and ED pattern, make lists, and learn to

create story maps for a narrative story.
○ Music we will work on Veterans Day music and singing patterned songs.

Please let me know if you have any questions this week.

Mrs. Trimmer




